
ELISHA HOUSE  
January 2019 PRAYER CALENDAR 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 
 

1 

 

2 
Praise to the God 
who hears and 
answers prayer. 

3 
Lord, give us a 
renewed sense of 
purpose found in you, 
and to be giving you 
glory in all we do. 

4 
Thank God for the 
churches in Welland 
as they proclaim the 
gospel. 
 

5 
“And ye shall seek 
me, and find me, 
when ye shall 
search for me with 
all your heart.” 
Jeremiah 29:13 

6 
“Commit thy works 
unto the Lord, and 
thy thoughts shall 
be established” 
Psalms 90:12 

7 
Pray for the start of 
the group 
Overcoming Fear 
and Anxiety that it 
will fill up and that 
the participants will 
be able to move out 
of fear and find the 
God of peace.  

8 
Pray for PO Staff as 
they revamp a program 
and set up plans and 
goals for 2019. 
 
 

9 
Pray for Anita and 
Andrew as they 
travel Jan 12-19. 
 

10 

Melanie’s Birthday 

11 
Pray for sleep and 
rest for S as she 
struggles with 
flashbacks at night. 

12 
“Draw nigh to God, 
and he will draw 
nigh to you. 
Cleanse your 
hands, ye sinners; 
and purify your 
hearts, ye double 
minded.” 
James 4:8 

13 
“Blessed are they 
which do hunger 
and thirst after 
righteousness: for 
they shall be filled.” 
Mathew 5:6 

14 
Prayer for PO client 
who is a believer 
and is struggling 
with depression & 
anxiety. 
 

15 
Thank you God for our 
financial supporters. 
 

16 
Pray for Dr. 
Cheema and staff 
who perform 
abortions that their 
hearts may 
become convicted 
of their actions and 
that they will seek 
God. 

17 
Pray for J and K that 
they will learn to be 
vulnerable with each 
other and leave the 
walls of self-
protection. 

18 
Pray for the March 
for life happening 
today in 
Washington DC and 
that government 
eyes would be open 
to the injustice of 
abortion. 

19 
“Seek ye the Lord 
while he may be 
found, call ye upon 
him while he is 
near.” 
Isaiah 55:6 

20 
National Sanctity of 
Human Life Sunday 
 
“I praise you, for I 
am fearfully and 
wonderfully made” 
Psalm 139:14 

21 
Pray for single 
mom’s as they help 
their children deal 
with their dad’s 
absence. 

22 
Prayer for women who 
have either called in or 
dropped in for a test 
who have been feeling 
like abortion is their 
only option. 
 

23 
Pray for your 
pastors, elders, 
deacons, small 
group leaders, that 
God would fill them 
with His Spirit. 
 

24 
Pray that God will 
give counsellors all 
wisdom, 
discernment, and 
knowledge of 
applying the Bible to 
their counselling 
situations. 

25 
Praise God for new 
life and resurrection 
hope! 
 

26 
“And this is the 
confidence that we 
have in him, that, if 
we ask anything 
according to his 
will, he heareth us.” 
1 John 5:14 

27 
“If any of you lack 
wisdom, let him ask 
of God, that giveth 
to all men liberally, 
and upbraideth not, 
and it shall be given 
him.” 
James 1:5 

28 
Pray that mom’s 
who have had their 
babies in the last 
month will still seek 
support. 

29 

 
Lynn’s Birthday 

30 
Pray for Lynn as 
she speaks on the 
impact of drug use 
for the Canadian 
Reformed 
Churches. 

31 
Pray for those 
struggling to come 
clean with secret 
sins, that they would 
rest in God’s mercy. 
 

 
 

48 Burgar St 
Welland, ON 

L3B 2S8 
905-735-9934 

 
“I wait for the Lord, 
my soul doth wait, 
and in his word do I 
hope.” 
Psalm 130:5 



ELISHA HOUSE 
February 2019 PRAYER CALENDAR 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

    1. 
Pray for Glen and 
team as they 
prepare for the 
Trivia Night 
Fundraiser. 
 

2 
“So then faith 
cometh by hearing, 
and hearing by the 
word of God.” 
Romans 10:17 

3 
“It is of the Lord’s 
mercies that we are 
not consumed, 
because his 
compassions fail 
not.”  
Lamentations 3:22-
23 

4 
Pray for Leana Wen, 
the new CEO of 
Planned 
Parenthood. Lord, 
show her the truth of 
abortion and also 
the truth found in 
you. 

5 
Pray for children of 
parents who are 
separated or 
divorced, that they 
would find shelter 
under the wings of 
the Almighty 
 

6 
Pray for Glen as he 
speaks at a showing 
of the documentary 
Over 18 on February 
10th. 

7 
Pray for a good turn 
out and successful 
fundraising for the 
Valentin’s Day 
Fundraiser next 
week. 

8 
Pray for the Mom’s 
Night Out tonight for 
all our pregnancy 
moms to have an 
enjoyable evening. 
 

9 
“Blessed is the man 
that trusteth in the 
Lord, and whose 
hope the Lord is.” 
Jeremiah 17:7 

10 
“Then said Jesus 
unto his disciples, If 
any man will come 
after me, le him 
deny himself, and 
take up his cross 
and follow me.” 
Matthew 16:24 

11 
Praise God for our 
Elisha House staff. 
 

12 
Pray that God will 
raise up more Godly 
and wise people 
who feel a call to 
pastoral and 
counselling ministry. 

13 
Lord, help us to live 
with focused on 
Your Kingdom, not 
ours. 
 

14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trivia 
 Night Fundraiser 

15 
Lord, help us love 
the women that call 
and walk-in. Give us 
ears to hear these 
women crying for 
help even when it 
doesn’t look like it 
on the outside. 

16 
“Every good gift and 
every perfect gift is 
from above, and 
cometh down from 
the Father of lights, 
with whom is no 
shadow of turning.” 
James 1:17 

17 
“And they that are 
Christ’s have 
crucified the flesh 
with the affections 
and lusts.” 
Galatians 5:24 

18 
Pray for Dr. Cheema 
and staff who 
perform abortions 
that their hearts may 
become convicted of 
their actions and 
that they will seek 
God. 

19 
Praise God for His 
love for us and pray 
that clients may 
know God’s love in 
their lives. 
 

20 
Thanksgiving for the 
Welland pastors 
who take time out of 
their week to meet 
together for prayer. 

21 
pray for Glen as he 
speaks at the 
Baptist Fellowship 
meeting on 
depression and 
anxiety 

22 
Pray for patience 
and a home for N. 

23 
“Bear ye one 
another’s burdens, 
and so fulfil the law 
of Christ.”  
Galatians 6:2 

24 
“For where two or 
three are gathered 
together in my 
name, there am I in 
the midst of them.” 
Matthew 18:20 

25 
Pray for families with 
children who have 
strayed from God—
that they will entrust 
their children to Him. 

26 
Pray for our board. 
Thanksgiving for the 
members that give 
of their time. Keep 
their passion for the 
ministry strong and 
God glorifying. 

27 
Pray for wise 
community for those 
whose marriages 
are impacted by 
sexual sins. 

28 
Thank you, Lord, 
that the things of 
earth grow dim in 
the light of your 
glory and grace! 
 

 
48 Burgar St 
Welland, ON 

L3B 2S8 
905-735-9934 

 
“If ye then be risen 
with Christ, seek 
those things which 
are above, where 
Christ sitteth on the 
right hand of God.” 
Colossians 3:1 

 


